
Behaviour and Expectations

Today, children have been 
introduced to our new, simplified 
school rules:

• Be ready,
• Be respectful,
• Be safe.

All of our adults will be using this 
language to support our children to 
make the correct choices for both 
their own learning and for the 
learning of their peers.

What do our new rules mean?

‘Be Ready’:
- Ready to learn, 
- Ready to listen, 
- Ready to participate,
- Ready to begin the day on time,
- Ready with the correct uniform, 
kit or equipment (eg: reading 
books). 

‘Be Respectful’:
- Respect yourself and your 
learning, 
- Show respect to your peers, 
- Show respect to all adults, 
- Show respect to our environment.

‘Be Safe’:
- Safe in your learning environment,
- Safe with the people around you,
- Safe in the activities in which you 
are taking part,
- Safe in your community.
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Remember: To stay up-to-date with 
your child’s learning, make sure you 
have your notifications turned on 
for Marvellous Me.  

'LET ALL THAT YOU DO BE DONE IN LOVE' 1 CORINTHIANS 16:14
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